Pupil Council Minutes: 27th September

Welcome

Mr Norton welcomed all the new members to the pupil council for this year. Isla introduced herself as chair.

Vice Chair – Children selected their vice chair from the Year 5 children. The council selected Harriet as their vice chair.

Pupil voice

Y5 raised that reminder needed for safety on equipment like the hanging bar.

Tidy up monitors for wet play – can be discussed in class

Basketball for the basketball hoop – children agreed that a basketball may be too heavy for the playground

Safety on the daily mile track – boards are coming away from the daily mile. Solution? Discuss in class

Behaviour – making sure children are trying to play as nicely as possible in the playground. – Year 6 playground buddies are currently in place and are going to start having games to play with children.

Buddy bench – would that be a good idea for children who don’t have someone to play with? Where could it be? Discuss in class

Millennium garden – Children to monitor behaviour in the millennium garden – Maybe house captains to monitor or to be talked about in assembly.

School council box suggested by Mr Norton

School council and newspaper/podcast to work together on content 

Children to discuss in class charities/local organisations that could be supported and helped throughout the year.

Children in school council to make a school council box for each classroom where children can put suggestions in. Please show box if you have it with you ready

Children have picture taken on the playground for school website


